
Fifth   Grade   Newsletter  
February   3-7,   2020  

 
Reading  

 
Mrs.   Patterson  
Mr.   Nejus   (5A)  

Novel:     Maniac   Magee  
Spelling:    final   schwa   +   /l/   sound  
Vocabulary:    lumbering,   robust,   blarney,   preposterous,   filigree,   careening,   gaunt,   perilous,  
marooned,   seething  
Vocabulary   practice:    Students   can   go   to   the   following   website   and   practice   their   vocabulary  
https://quizlet.com/_7vrlwb?x=1qqt&i=20sd69   
Homework:    Study   vocabulary   all   week,   spelling-   choice   board-   due   Friday  
 
    Questions   or   comments:     dana.patterson@southern.k12.oh.us   
Phone   number:    330-679-2343   Ext.   4083  
 

Math  

 
Mrs.   Scheel  
Mr.   Nejus  

Topics:   Dividing   Decimals  
Math   Workshop   Weekly   Topic:   Graphing   on   Coordinate   Plane  
Math   Workshop   Challenge:   Place   Value   Operations   or   Sorting   Activities   with   Fractions  
Homework:   Make   sure   that   at   least   2   activities   are   completed   for   Place   Value   Operations  
Challenges   by   Friday.   These   are   due   Thursday,   February   13.  
 
Standards :   NBT.7.b  
Questions   or   comments:    tiffany.scheel@southern.k12.oh.us           Phone:   330-679-2343   Extension   4084  

Science  
Ms.   Marquis  

Mr.   Nejus  

  Students   will   not   have   Science   during   the   3rd   and   4th   nine   weeks   of   the   school   year,   except   for  
AIR   review   days   on   Thursday.   

Social   Studies  
Mrs.   Sakely  
Mr.   Nejus  

Students   will   be   taking   the   CogAT   and   Iowa   tests   this   week   and   next.   It   is   very   important   they   are  
well   rested   and   attend   every   day   for   testing.   We   will   be   reading/discussing   information   on   Native  
Americans.   Students   will   take   notes   daily.   The   chapter   test   will   be   Friday,   February   7th.  
nancy.sakely@southern.k12.oh.us  

Reminders  ● There			is			a				strategic			planning			survey			on			the			district			website				that			parents			are			asked			to		
complete.			Please			complete			to			take			the			time			to			complete			as			soon			as			possible			for			feedback			to			the		
principals			and			administration!		

● 5th			Grade			Gifted			Testing			continues			this			week			through			February			7.			
● 5th			Grade			Awards			Assembly			has			been			rescheduled			for			Wednesday,			February			5			at			1:00			pm.		
● Students			can			bring			in			decorated			boxes			for			the			Valentine’s			Day			Party.			Bags			will			be			provided			if		

needed.			Class			lists			are			attached			to			the			back			of			the			newsletter.			-				Party			Day:			Wednesday,		
February			12			at			2			pm.			

● Parent-Teacher			conferences			are			February			13		
● No			school			Friday,			February			14			or			Monday,			February			17		
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5   A  5   B  5   C  

Callen   B  
Adyn   C  

Kaiden   C  
Nathan   D  
Wyatt   D  
Isaiah   E  

Conner   E  
Dawn   H  

Kadence   H  
Hannah   J  
Jayda   L  
Layla   M  
Logan   M  
Emily   M  

Zacary   O  
Myleah   P  

Damieon   P  
Trace   S  

Jayden   S  
Sherry   V  
Donald   W  

Caleb   B  
Tyler   B  
Alex   B  

Aiden   B  
Hope   C  

Makayla   D  
Dane   F  

Amiah   G  
Jaheem   G  
Brayden   G  
Kemper   J  
Logan   K  

Trenton   M  
Cassiel   M  
Rylee   N  
Aiden   P  

Aubree   P  
Ella   R  

Cody   S  
Cadence   T  

Khali   V  
Donnavin   W  

Leigha   W  
Drew   W  

Aiden   A  
Tessa   B  
Kaitlyn   B  
Jayden   B  
Sophie   C  
Amir   D  
Rylee   D  
Brody   H  
Sarah   H  
Hailey   M  
Sophia   P  
Preston   P  
Carson   P  

Ava   R  
Jocy   R  

Alyssa   R  
Kiah   S  
Lidia   S  

Heylee   S  
Walker   T  
Chase   U  
Talan   Z  

 


